
Year 2 
 

Autumn 2 
 
Welcome back!  
We hope that you had a lovely break and 
that you are excited to come back to school. 
 
Our Geography unit of learning this half term 
is London.   
We have many exciting lessons planned around our unit of learning and would 
love to see any pictures or hear about any of the children’s experiences of going 
to London if they have been. 
In Science we will be learning about plants and what they need to survive. We 
will even be having a go at germinating our own seeds! 
 
As reading is one of our main priorities in school, please ensure that you are 
reading with your child at least four times a week at home. 

Quality Text 
Halibut Jackson 
by David Lucas 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Paddington Bear by 

Michael Bond 

DT 
We will be building 

tall, stable structures 
like those seen in 

London. 
Please bring in any 
boxes, cardboard or 

other building 
materials you have 

spare. 
  

 

Reminder 
Please remember to send PE 

kits to school. We 
recommend keeping them in 
school for the half term.  
Also, a reminder about 

taking out earrings.  Our 
PE days are Wednesdays 
and Thursdays (Robin 

Hood class) and 
Wednesdays and Fridays 
(Major Oak class). Also, 

please can children have 
their reading books and 

diaries in their bags at all 
times. 

jtrolley@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
rcox@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
ocook@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
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